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To whom it may concern
I am deeply concerned that our heritage and archaeology around the acclaimed and world

heritage site around Stonehenge will be lost forever should the road be upgraded to the
underpass that is proposed. I travel the A303 along this stretch of the road often and
recognise the impact the proposal will have. In addition it is quite clear that the traffic
slows and clogs at this point because of people wanting to have a look.

With the recent IPCC report it would be a travesty to spend such large sums on road
building, when an environmental solution such as blocking the view with landscaping and
tree planting would be be a viable alternative .

Please do not all of w this road to happen

Sue Tweedie





